
 

 

Sustainable Hadstock Project 
 

Data Protection Statement  
 

 
This summer we shall be collecting information about each house and household in 
Hadstock as part of the Sustainable Hadstock project. 
 
1. What information/data is being collected?  
 
In order to have a clear picture of the current situation in Hadstock, regarding  
heating and energy consumption, biodiversity and the reusing and recycling of 
waste, a survey will be sent to all households to complete.  
  
2. Why is this information/data being collected? 
 
The information/data is being collected to analyse the current situation and support 
residents individually, as well as the whole village, to create a more sustainable, 
low carbon future.  
The contact details are being collected so that anyone who requests any of the free 
services that may be offered e.g heat camera or domestic energy survey, can  
receive support and advice. Residents, who would like further information should 
contact sustainablehadstock@gmail.com 
 
3.Where will this information/data be stored? 
 
The information/data that is collected will not be shared with any other person or 
group. It will only be used in an anonymised manner. Personal contact details will 
be kept separately from the rest of the questionnaire. All information/data will be 
kept securely within Hadstock. A Data Protection Officer has been appointed to    
ensure the security of the data. 
 
4. For how long will the information/data be stored?  
 
The information/data that is collected will be stored for the length of the project only.  
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